—-—Qriginal Message-—--

From: Philllps, Sharon On Behalf Of Johnson, Ben
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2008 11:07 AM

To: All VCSO

Subject: Deltona Workshop Tonight

The City of Deltona is holding a workshop at 5:30 p m this evening to discuss the referendum to place
the vote for a Deltona City Police Department on November's ballot. Public participation will be
permitted. We would like to have the Volusia County Sheriffs Office well-represented al this workshop,
so if you can attend this meeting {on your own time), it would be appreciated Uniforms and off-duty
vehicle use are approved



